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Congratulations to our stars of the week. 

Class 1:         Mia for great enthusiasm in our Diwali dance!                                                                          
           Henry for lots of good ideas for how to stay safe at Bonfire Night celebrations.           

Class 2:         Ellie for having a positive attitude in school all week.                                                                     
           Emily for creating a brilliant key features poster on newspaper reports. 

Our weekly big heart awards this week go to:- 

James in recognition of the care he has taken in all his work, his beautiful manners and the compassion and 
respect that he shows to his friends. 

Oscar C in recognition of returning to school with a much improved attitude! Keep up the hard work! 

 

Happy Birthday wishes to Megan K who will be 10 on Sunday 7th November. 

 

November Numbers Club Winners 

1st Prize    67      Clare Roe                                       2nd Prize  134  Peter Rowe 

After School Clubs 

After School clubs for both classes start on Monday 8th November 3.30-4.30pm 

Friends Meeting 

Monday 8th November at 4.00pm in school, all welcome. 

Yr5/6 Glo-Dodgeball  Tournament 

This tournament will be held on Wednesday 10th November, separate letters have been sent out on Friday for the 

participating children. 

Remembrance Day Service 

There will be a service of Remembrance around the memorial garden within the school grounds at 10.45 on  
Thursday 11th November. All welcome to attend if you can. 

Judo  

Judo Before School Club starts on Thursday 11th November from 8.00am -8.45 am.  

Flu Vaccination 

We now have a date of Friday 3rd Dec for the children’s flu vaccination in school, if you would like your child to 

receive this please make sure you complete the online consent form which was emailed to you on the               
15th September. School cannot take authorisation from you it has to be done on line. 

Admissions -September 2022  

The deadline to apply for a primary school place for September 2022 is the 15th January 2022 

Diary  

Fri 26th Nov   Holiday (Additional holiday for Queen’s Platinum Jubilee) 

Fri 3rd Dec  11.00  Children’s Flu Vaccination in school. 

Mon 13th Dec       All Day  Forest Schools Day (Children to wear non-uniform/old clothes with water

    proofs & wellies) 

Thurs 9th Dec 6.00  Nativity in church 

Fri 10th Dec 9.00-1.30 Pantomime Sleeping Beauty at the Lowther Pavilion 

Thurs 16th Dec 11.45-3.00 Christmas Lunch and party at Barton Manor Hotel (more details to follow) 

Friday 17th Dec    1.30  School closes for Christmas at 1.30pm 


